
From: Heather Rode [mailto:heatherrode@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 11:00 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Cc: Sen Courtney 
Subject: SB716 

 
Please take note that the land use laws that SB716 circumvents were and are in place at the express will, 
repeatedly affirmed, of your constituents.  Those laws protect farms of the present as well as farms of the future 
- land once industrialized is difficult to return to food production or any other non--urban use.  We need food 
now, we will need it in the future and for the present their is a glut of commercial land. 
 
This well-financed attempt to represent community well being to the greater profit of developers needs to be 
definitively stopped in an attempt to calm profit lust - or at least divert it to  lawful efforts. 
 
I ask you to help the interests  of our community and protect the integrity of representative government by 
doing what you can to stop this bad bill.  Please ask Chair Edwards to hold work sessions on on topics that will 
help the community (like covering gravel trucks) rather than circumventing its will. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to present my views to my representatives, 
Heather Rode 
21465 NW Coffey Lane 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 
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